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I oppose HB 2107.  Voter registration should be individual and intentional by the 

individual, not automatically granted upon release from a correctional institution via 

OHA submission of that individual personal records to the secretary of state.  This is 

a privacy violation, for OHA to submit any information to the secretary of state without 

consent of the individual, and it removes induvial autonomy to seek voter registration 

independently.  This bill is absurd to say the least and has no rationality whatsoever.   


